Board of Selectmen Meeting
307 Main Street
Gilbertville, Ma 01031
Monday Dec 12.2022
Zoom Meeting

In Attendance: Julie Quink, Chair, H Robert Ruggles, Vice Chair, Kelly Kemp, Clerk, Nicole
Parker Town Administrator

Meeting called to order at 5:31

Hardwick Elementary school Doors
Need to be replaced and is a issue of safety for our students
Procurement who needs to repair the door, the town or the school.

Motion

KK made a motion to approve arpa funding to replacement of the doors at the Hardwick
Elementary Shcool to be procured by Quabbin Regional School district and not to exceed
$25,000.

HRR seconded

Roll Call

(HRR) Y,(KK) Y, (JQ) Y

ARPA funding to purchase an ambulance

Josh Pease send an email to the Board of Selectmen that an ambulance became available to
purchase and would like to use ARPA funding for it.

(NP) informed the Board that the ambulance was sold, but we would like to keep looking for
other ambulances that become available for purchase.

Email From Town Clerk

Ryan Witkos the Town clerk stated in his email to the Board of Selectmen that the meeting on
12/19/2022 cannot be held as it is relative to Campaign Finance law. No public resources may
be expended or utilized to promote or oppose any ballot question placed before the voters.

Adjournment

KK made a motion to adjourn
HRR seconded

Roll Call

(KK) Y, (HRR)Y, (JQ)
Adjourned at 5:59.






